Dear Senators,

Good afternoon!! Thank you for your service to ND. | appreciate all you do. | would like to voice my support in favor of
SB 2167 because it protects parental rights in choosing to homeschool by restricting the waiting period from 14 days
down to five.

Thank you for your kind consideration,

Alida Arnegard

Member of HSLDA
Member of NDHSA

BA Elementary Education
District 26



